
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 

The Local Agency Formation Commission public hearing for the Out-Of-

Agency Agreement between County Waterworks District No. 40 and 

Trimark Pacific Homes scheduled for 9:00 a.m., on the 9th day of August 

2006, in Room 381B of the Kenneth Hahn Hall of Administration, 500 West 

Temple Street, Los Angeles, California is hereby cancelled.  The next 

meeting will be held on August 23, 2006. 

 

For further information, contact the LAFCO Office at (818) 254-2454. BY 

ORDER OF THE LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION. 

 
Sandor L. Winger 
Executive Officer 

 
 
Posted:  August 2, 2006 


